January 18 1962

Mr Carl Dabelstein
12524 C Street
Omaha 44 Nebraska

Dear Mr Dabelstein:

Thank you kindly for your report on the
reception in Omaha of our signal, Please consider
this letter was a verification of your reception.

I note that you are K@BV, It might
interest you to know that I amyself am WJYYV and that
my wife Dorothy is K@UOK. We operate the S/line
barefoot all bands though as you know 10 and 15
meters aren't too good at the present time, we
have the Hy Gain Thunderbird(Th 4) beam for 10-15
and 20, For 40 and 80 meters we used a dipole
fed with 450 ohm open line in the center,

Perhaps some of these days I will be
able to QSO you on the ham bands,

hn Townsend KJLT
ox 778
North Platte Nebraska



